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Fire Marshal Division

February 11, 2025
Re:
Shemita’s Bakery

405 S Main St.


Lillington, NC 27546

Application Number FMFW2501-0008
Mr. Gregory,
Thank you for submitting the plans for Shemita’s Bakery. The plans have been carefully reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance with the North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory documents.  There are some items that were found during the plan review process that need to be addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These items are outlined and described below.

Bottom of Form

·  Physical Address

· The physical address of the building shall be posted in a conspicuous place so that it can be seen on approach from the road, access road, and/or parking lot.  Minimum size numbers shall be 5 inch.
·  Fire Department Access

· The fire department access shall extend to within 150 feet of all portions of the facility.

· The fire department access road shall be of an unobstructed width of not less than 20 feet and shall have an unobstructed vertical clearance of not less the 13 feet 6 inches.

·  Knox Box

· A secure key box shall be installed on the new building that houses all keys to all the doors within the building in which the fire department would need access to in the event of an emergency.
· The box shall be mounted not to exceed 48 – 60 inches in height.
·  Fire Extinguishers 
· Fire extinguishers shall be placed in approved locations and may be field verified on final inspection.

· The fire extinguishers provided shall have a minimum rating of 2A 10 B: C and shall not be installed higher than 5 feet above the finished floor.
· A class K fire extinguisher shall be provided and mounted within 30 ft. travel distance of the cooking equipment.
· Notes
· If any cooking or warming that produces grease-laden vapors is being conducted, a hood suppression system must be installed. If an inspection is performed and this requirement is not met, a stop work order will be issued, and all cooking or warming activities must cease until compliance with code is achieved.
· Please schedule all fire inspections through the Fire Marshal’s Office.

· Contact Number:  910-893-0740
Please review the plans and adhere to any notes and alterations that were made in addition to the original drawings.  These remarks are for the plans that were submitted and its original intent. These remarks do not apply if the original intent changes or what was submitted on the above date changes. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office

Again, thank you and we look forward to working with you during the construction period!

Sincerely,

Leslie Jackson
Leslie Jackson
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal
